
 

 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

29 March 2019 

Charitable trust to support Christchurch 

 

Alliance Group, along with the other main meat processors and the Meat Industry Association, have 

launched a charitable trust to benefit those affected by the tragedy in Christchurch.  

Farmers sending their stock to Alliance Group can nominate either a number of animals or a sum of 

money from the sale with the proceeds being paid directly to the Meat Industry Association Halal 

Community Response Fund.   

The funds will be distributed to the “Our People, Our City Fund”, part of The Christchurch 

Foundation.  

Farmers who wish to make a donation should firstly advise their livestock representative then 

complete the form below. The form should accompany stock to the plant along with other supply 

documentation. Donations will be clearly itemised on the processing sheet. 

PLEASE SCROLL DOWN TO ACCESS THE FORM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



OR 

 
 
 
 
 
TRADING NAME:            AGL CLIENT No:    

 
 
I/We authorise Alliance Group Limited to make a donation to :  
 
 
Meat Industry Association – Halal Community Response Fund 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

by deducting the proceeds of: 
 
 ______  lamb 
 
   sheep 
 
   cattle 
 
   deer 
 
   bobby calves 
 
(specify the number of each species) 
 
 
 
from the stock to be processed at      plant on        
 
 
SIGNED:        (person in charge) 
 
DATE:         
 
 

THIS REQUEST FORM MUST ACCOMPANY THE  
 STOCK TO THE PLANT 

 

$   cash donation (specify amount) 
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